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	Cascade Elementary
Parent Liaison

	
	
	August  2019
	



	
	
	Dear Parents of Cascade Elementary School,
[bookmark: _GoBack]My name is Vanessa Lawrence and I am delighted to serve as the parent liaison for the 2019-2020 school year. It is my desire to ensure that parents and guardians have access to as much information as possible to enhance the academic success of each and every student enrolled at Cascade Elementary. 
I am available to support the mission and vision of Cascade Elementary as well as build relationships with families and members of the community involved in the Mays High Cluster.
Please feel free to stop by the parent center for a visit. I look forward to communicating with you and it will be my pleasure to serve all of your needs.
Sincerely,
Mrs. Vanessa Lawrence
404-804-8114
vanessa.lawrence@atlanta.k12.ga.us
https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/cascade
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